
 

 
 

FSM e-vouchers 

Does your child usually receive a free school meal? 

During these difficult times, Shaw Education Trust will be providing parents/carers with a £20 food 

voucher per week for any students that are eligible for free school meals and who are not currently in 

attendance at one of our schools or school hubs.  

We have identified those who are eligible and will distribute the vouchers on a weekly basis via email, 

starting Friday 27th March.  

Following feedback from school staff, the shops chosen to participate are ASDA and Tesco. Please note 

that the vouchers will only be valid for use in these stores.  

For more information, please contact the school directly or visit: 

www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-free-school-meals-guidance 
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